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Decision Letter
 

Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee
 

Meeting No. 16 Contact Janice Dicks, Committee Secretary 
Meeting Date Wednesday, September 27, 2017 Phone 416-338-5089 
Start Time 9:30 AM E-mail jdicks@toronto.ca 
Location Committee Room 1, City Hall Chair Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 

DI16.3 Presentation Amended Ward:All 

Private Ramps on Public Right-of-Way 

Committee Decision 
The Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. City Council request the City Manager to investigate the feasibility of the creation of a grant
program for business owners to retrofit their entrances on private property to improve 
accessibility, report on the results to the appropriate Committee by the end of June 2018 and 
provide an update to the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee. 

2. City Council request the City Manager to explore potential funding sources for the proposed
grant program from the Accessibility Directorate of Ontario, or other relevant ministries within 
the Province of Ontario. 

3. City Council advocate to the Province of Ontario to support small businesses to retrofit their
buildings to improve accessibility. 

4. City Council direct the General Manager, Transportation Services to investigate the
feasibility of establishing guidelines to permit private ramps on the public right-of-way, 
conduct stakeholder consultations, report on the results to the appropriate Committee in the 
second quarter of 2018 and provide an update to the Toronto Accessibility Advisory 
Committee. 

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Project Manager, Public Realm, Transportation Services gave a presentation to the Toronto 
Accessibility Advisory Committee on Private Entrance Ramps on Sidewalks. 

Summary 
Leigh Sherkin, Project Manager, Public Realm, Transportation Services will give a presentation 
to the Committee on Private Ramps on Public Right-of-Way. 

Background Information 
Presentation by the Project Manager, Public Realm, Transportation Services on Private 
Entrance Ramps on Sidewalks 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2017/di/bgrd/backgroundfile-107036.pdf) 
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